
 
 
 
 
 
BRC Membership Guidelines for PIs 
 
To be a member of the BRC, a PI: 

• Should be affiliated with  
o Dalhousie or  
o UNB or  
o UPEI.   

• Is expected to attend (or be represented at) BRC events/meetings 

• Agrees to provide a CCV annually end of March 

• Agrees to provide annual list of trainees by September 1st 

• Acknowledges the BRC in presentations etc (where applicable)  
 
Registered BRC members (PI) will be: 

• Listed on BRC website  

• Provided with BRC logos 

• Eligible for BRC grants, etc. 

• Provided with downloadable art (imagery from neuroscience as art) 

• Provided with updates on BRC activities 
 
 
 
BRC Membership Guidelines for Trainees 
 
All trainees (graduate students and post-docs) under the supervision of a BRC member 
are considered to me Trainee members.  
 
All staff members associated with PIs are also considered to be members.  
 
Ideally PIs will provide an updated list of trainees annually (September) so that the BRC 
can update the mailing list accordingly.  
 
 


